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Rossendale Road Burnley 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The purpose of the 30mph speed limit extension is to improve the safety for all 
highway users and increase the sustainability for the new housing development 
and residents of the existing properties who walk to and from the adjacent bus 
stops. 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a s278 Agreement under the 
Highways Act 1980 as part of a new development which will introduce 
further traffic movements. 

These proposals are being funded by Section s278 monies deposited by 
the developer and linked to the adjacent housing development. 


